






AMERICAN IMPORT AUTO FLEET DIVISION 

At the request of the Public Works Maintenance Department, we evaluated the following Unit: 

 

Unit # 439:  The 1994 Ford F700 Bucket Truck has 104,000 miles and is in rough condition. We have had 

an issue with the di-electric testing on the boom. The boom section is going to need to be repaired in 

the near future to address this issue.  The vehicle has had several issues with the hydraulic system and 

multiple hoses have developed leaks and needed replacement. Taking into consideration the age, 

mileage, condition and use of this vehicle we recommend it be replaced at this time. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or desire any additional information, please let me know. 

Thank You, 

Mark Micalizzi 

Fleet Service Manager, 

941-468-6570 

aiafleet@verizon.net 

 






